
Special Called Meeting January 24, 2022

The Parsons City Council met for a Special Called meeting on January 24, 2022 at 6:00PM in the city council room to 

discuss the City of Parsons future participation for the funding of the Beech River Regional Airport.  Mayor Tim David 

Boaz called the meeting to order.

Roll called:

Present  Absent Visitors/in attendance

Marty Carrington Rick Wood, City Atty

Dale Reynolds Lee Villaflor, City Administrator

Lanny Taylor Colleen Lawlor, City Recorder

Larry Townsend Mark Tubbs, The Newsleader

Kevin Cagle Shane Bridges

Joseph Fisher

Jimmy Lynn Walker

Special Call Meeting Details:

This meeting was to make plans to justify a workable agreement on behalf of the City of Parsons portion of funding for 

the Beech River Regional Airport.  Most council members seemed interested in in finding a solution that would be fair 

and equitable to the City of Parsons and Beech River Regional Airport. 

This item will also need to be addressed as well:  $100,000.00 plus that Henderson County diverted to their general 

funds from the airport that was supposed to be personal property tax from business owned aircraft.

A decision will be made at the next City of Parsons City Council meeting that will be held on Monday, February 7, 2022 at

6:00 PM. 

Adjourn:

Kevin Cagle motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Second by Jimmy Lynn Walker.  Vote: All Ayes

______________________________

Tim David Boaz, Mayor

______________________________

Colleen Lawlor, City Recorder


